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Hello, we live down at Little Bay and our journey time and cost to get to the city has 
increased due to these changes. We travel to the city for work and this has become more 
difficult and expensive at certain times. We are better off driving to the city now. 
 
Instead of making public transport more affordable and faster for the community the 
government has somehow managed to spend hundreds of millions and has made the 
journey more expensive and longer for us? 
 
The community deserves better. 


